STATEMENT OF SUBSTANCE OF INTERVIEW

[0002] Applicant would like to sincerely thank Examiner Bates for conducting a
telephone interview with Applicant's representative, Robert Peck, on 5/19/2009.

[0003] During the interview, the Examiner and Applicant's representative discussed
distinctions between the claims and the cited documents. Without commenting on the
propriety of the rejections, and in the interest of expediting prosecution, Applicant’s
representative also proposed possible amendments.

[0004] While Applicant’s representative and the Examiner had a good discussion, no

agreement was reached.
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